

The Jordans

Missionaries to Italy

11 S. Franklin Road Greenville, SC 29609 Tel: 864 242-0444 or 864 350-1572

E-mail: jordans@wwntbm.com

Mission Board Address
World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions
P O Box 725 Kings Mt. NC 28086
Office: (704) 730-1440

SICILY UPDATE

August 2004

Dear Friends in Christ,

We greet you from the furlough trail. It is the middle of the summer here in Louisiana and very hot. If we were in Sicily, it would be in the middle of vacation time. During the middle of August everything shuts down and everyone goes on vacation.

The month of July was a little slower for us. God opened the door for us to visit three new churches and we reported to three of our supporting churches in North and South Carolina. We were also in two Camp Meetings and a Missions Conference. Linda also spoke at a Ladies Meeting at the Orangeburg Baptist Tabernacle. During the slack time we were able to spend some quality time with our children and grand children as well as attend services in our home church Truth Missionary Baptist Church. Now, we are on the road again until the end of August.

Have you ever wondered what God is doing? Some people say that God is dead. Let me suggest to you that God is busy because He is working on us daily. In Philippians 1:6, Paul wrote: "Being confident of this very thing, that he which hath began a good work in you will perform it until the day of "Jesus Christ". After saving us, He continues to cleanse us, purge us, and use us. I am glad that He keeps us.

Please pray for Bro. Paul Childers and his wife Kelly as they start their deputation this month. He visited us last year while he took a survey trip. Pray that the Lord would send more laborers into the fields that are ripe to harvest in ITALY.

As we stay in touch with the people in Sicily, it seems that all is well there. Sister Tina has the young girl from Russia with her again this summer. Please pray that she will be able to win Eugenia to the Lord before she returns to Russia the 27th of August. Also please pray for the new converts.

Until next month please pray for our safety on the roads and the Lord to use us greatly in the churches as we present our burden for the country of Italy.

In Christ, Bro. Randall & Sister Linda